

PRESIDENT OF THE BOROUGH OF THE BRONX

September 20, 1976

Rabbi Norman Lamm 27 W. 86th Street New York, N. Y.

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

Belatedly, allow me to congratulate you on your appointment as Chancellor of Yeshiva University.

The University and the Jewish community at large is indeed fortunate to have a man of your stature, scholarship and leadership capacity assume such an important position.

I felt it a privilege to work closely with Dr. Belkin on matters relating to the Albert Einstein College of Medicine, which is located in the Borough of The Bronx, and look forward to that same close working relationship with you.

All the best and warmest wishes for a healthy and happy New Year.

Sincerely,

ROBERT ABRAMS